From: Richard Simpson

Sent: 24 November 2021 19:45

To: Alan Wito

Subject: 10 Park Village East, London, NW1 7PX 2021/5022/L: Advice from RPCAAC

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Alan,

I'm so sorry this is late: but it's a no objection: hope you can add it to the record.

Hope you are well? All good wishes,

Richard

ADVICE from The Regent's Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee

1 November 2021

10 Park Village East, London, NW1 7PX 2021/5022/L

Installation of one temporary mechanical ventilation unit to the front of the building at first floor level for noise mitigation works during construction of the HS2 railway.

No objection.

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair